
All proceeds benefit Zembo Shrine and are NOT tax deductible. 

Dearest Shrine Lady and/or Noble 

Zembo Shrine will be holding our 11th Annual Purse-A-Palooza to be held at the Zembo Shrine on 

Sunday, May 7, 2023 from 1:00 pm to 4:00 pm (doors open at 12:00 pm).  Purse-A-Palooza is a 

fundraiser for Zembo Shrine and is a fun-filled afternoon that includes a purse raffle along with hors 

d’oeuvres, cash bar with wine and beer, and a marketplace of direct sale vendors to allow you to shop 

until you drop. Each $30.00 donation will not only enter you in a drawing to win one of several prizes with 

a approximate total retail value of $5000.00, but will also provide you entrance to the Marketplace with 

free refreshments. The list of purses is too numerous to mention and again this year we have included (5) 

$100.00 cash prizes as well. Need not be present to win except the cash prizes. 

Tickets will be available at the door, or if would like to purchase tickets before the event please contact 

Jim “Laddie” Russell/Chief Rabban at 717-421-9082 or laddie1993@aol.com or Zembo Office 

717-238-8107 Mon-Thur 9:00 to 2:00. Please visit ZEMBO’S WEBSITE and/or FACEBOOK PAGE for 

any updates.

  Zembo Shrine  
2801 North 3rd Street 
Harrisburg, PA 17110 

Fraternally Yours, 

Dan Smyser 

Potentate  


